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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Philharmonic Offers Free Concert at Foellinger Theatre 

Music from the Movies on July 17 at 7:30 p.m. 
Associate Conductor Caleb Young on the Podium 

 
 
FORT WAYNE, IN — June 24, 2021: The Fort Wayne Philharmonic will offer a free community concert at 
Foellinger Theatre on July 17 at 7:30 p.m. Northeast Indiana’s premier orchestra continues its return to 
live concerts with an evening of treasured movie music hits. A fun-filled and relaxed evening will be in 
store for local audiences when Associate Conductor, Caleb Young conducts Music from the Movies. 
Movie fans will relive musical highlights from their favorite movies through tunes from West Side 
Story to Harry Potter.  

“I’m excited to get back on stage with my colleagues,” says Caleb Young. “We’ve missed performing for 
our loyal audiences and this fantastic program featuring movie favorites is the perfect way to celebrate 
our return.” 

Gates will open at 6:30 p.m. and seating will be general admission. Advance reservations are not needed 
for this free concert. 

PROGRAM – Music from the Movies 

NEWMAN - 20th Century Fox Fanfare 
WILLIAMS - Star Wars: Suite No. 1: Main Title 
CUSTER - Star Trek through the Years 
BERNSTEIN - Symphonic Dances, from West Side Story 
WILLIAMS - Raiders March 
MENKEN - Overture to Beauty and the Beast 
WILLIAMS - Hedwig's Theme from Harry Potter and the Sorcerer's Stone 
MASCAGNI - Intermezzo from Cavalleria rusticana 
SILVESTRI - Suite from Back to the Future 
WILLIAMS - ET: Adventures on Earth 

 
Music from the Movies is one of several concerts that the Philharmonic will be presenting during its 
expanded summer season celebration with performances across the region held over seven weeks. For a 
full list of concerts, visit fwphil.org.  

### 
Fort Wayne Philharmonic 
The Fort Wayne Philharmonic’s mission is to inspire and foster a lifelong love of symphonic music through performance and 
education. Music Director Andrew Constantine leads the Fort Wayne Philharmonic. All programming is made possible by the 
support of community individuals, businesses, corporations and foundations. The Fort Wayne Philharmonic is graciously 

http://www.fwphil.org/
https://fwphil.org/about-the-phil/mission-values
https://fwphil.org/about-the-phil/artistic-leadership/andrew-constantine


supported by the following partners: Purdue University. Fort Wayne, The National Endowment for the Arts, Indiana Arts 
Commission, Arts Campus Fort Wayne and Arts United. For additional information, call 260.481.0777 or visit fwphil.org. 


